
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

As per Council’s Street Tree Policy in respect of the removal of Queensland 
Fig Trees, Council at its 24 June 2024 meeting resolved to advertise, for a two 
(2) week period ending 11 July 2024, its intention to undertake the removal of 
a Queensland Fig Tree located on the eastern side of Tarcoon Street, Bourke, 
adjacent to the entry to the Bourke High School.  
 
Details of the exact tree to be removed are available by accessing Item 13.1 
of Councils June 2024 Meeting Agenda on Councils website: 
https://bourke.nsw.gov.au 
 
Such removal follows the preparation of an Arborists Report which identified 
issues of significant decay in the lower trunk of the tree which increases its risk 
of failure in a high use area. 
 
Following this advertising period, Council will take the necessary action to 
remove such tree, and further replace the Queensland Fig Tree with a 
suitable tree species.  
 
 
Leonie Brown  
General Manager  
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